Dotson, Michael (UTC)

From: Carrie Wise <cwise@redmondheavyhauling.com>
Sent: Monday, August 18, 2014 1:42 PM

To: UTC DL Transportation

Subject: CC43513 - Insurance cancellation notice

To Whom it May Concern;

This email is to inform you that Babler Bros, Inc. has been an inactive company since year 2000. Please close the
common carrier file for Babler Bros, Inc. with the State of Washington.

Please don't hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Regards,

Carvre Wise

Redmond Heavy Hauling, Inc.
Direct: 503-863-5103

Fax : 503-285-0965

Cell: 503-793-2701



